
DISTRICT 6900 NEWS FOR JULY, 2021

Special Edition
District Grant Projects May Begin
By Anne Glenn
Congratulations! The Rotary Foundation has approved our 2021-22 district grant application for District
Designated Funds (DDF). This means that clubs can move ahead with their District Grant Projects. We look
forward to hearing about how you are making a difference in your communities. 

Upcoming Key Dates
Thursday, July 29th, 2021 Alpharetta Social

Friday, July 30th, 2021 Alpharetta Official DG Visit

Tuesday, August 3rd, 2021 North Columbus Official DG Visit

Wednesday, August 4th, 2021 Columbus Official DG Visit

Thursday, August 5th, 2021 Muscogee-Columbus Official DG Visit

Monday, August 9th, 2021 Marietta Metro Official DG Visit

Tuesday, August 10th, 2021 Smyrna Official DG Visit

Thursday, August 12th, 2021 District Celebration

Tuesday, August 17th, 2021 Quitman County Official DG Visit

Sunday, August 22nd, 2021 Sandy Springs Social

Monday, August 23rd, 2021 Sandy Springs Official DG Visit

Tuesday, August 24th, 2021 Fayetteville Official DG Visit

Wednesday, August 25th, 2021 Atlanta Brasil Official DG Visit

Thursday, August 26th, 2021 North Atlanta Official DG Visit

Thursday, August 26th, 2021 Atlanta Metro Official DG Visit

Friday, August 27th, 2021 Atlanta West End Official DG Visit
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